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Marysville Cattlemen's Meeting Postponed

Kansas Cattlemen's Association (KCA) has announced the regional
cattlemen's meeting originally scheduled for Tuesday, March 24th,
2020 in Marysville, KS has been postponed. Additional details will be
released as they become available. Thank you for your patience and
understanding.



